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l o *  July 2015 Reg. No. D0294-01 & D0466-01 

Re: Withdrawal by Irish Water of Waste Water Discharge D0294-01 & D0466-01 
applications in respect of the agglomerations named Courtmacsherry & Timoleague. 

Dear Mr Galvin 

I am to refer to your letters of 17th February 2015 and 13th April 2015 notifying the 
Agency of your withdrawal of the above referenced Waste Water Discharge Licence 
applications. 

The Agency hereby acknowledges that you have formally withdrawn the above 
referenced Waste Water Discharge Licence applications. That being the case, it is no 
longer the function of the Agency to consider any documentation received by it which 
relates to the above applications. 

It is noted that Irish Water intend submitting a Waste Water Discharge Licence 
application for the combined agglomerations. The Agency has approved a refund of E 
20,000 with E 15,000 being retained for the revised combined application to be 
submitted. Arrangements are being made to refund the balance of E 5,000 to Irish 
Water. 

Yours sincerely, 

Grainne Power 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 


